
 

  
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Last  weekõs certificates were awarded to 
children : For enthusiastic/excellent 
engagement during our ôSpirited Artsõ 
week.  
Class 1: Paul, Harper and Aries  
Class 2: Cara, Sabrina and Harley  
Class 3: Max, Co urtney and Daniel  
Class 4: Lilia, Joseph and Henry  
Class 5: Sienna and Jonah  
Class 6: Thomas and Siena  
Class 7: Isabelle and Talia  
Class 8: Danny & Beatrice B  
Class 9: Millie and Liam  
Class 10: Joshua and Jose  
Class 11: Joe and Maliha  
Class 12: Lottie and Isaac  
Class 13: Stephen and Heidi  
Class 14: Jooeun and Felix  
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Weôve had a wonderful week in school, with so much of our learning taking place outside in the beautiful 
weather.  Our new colourful seating and outdoor games and play equipment have certainly proven their worth 
this week! 
Year 1 and Year 5 both thoroughly enjoyed days out of school this week, developing their learning at the 
museum and at Martin Mere ï weôre so blessed to have such wonderful local learning opportunities!  Take a 
look at óDiary Datesô to see just how busy all year groups are going to be over the next few weeks, making the 
most of being able to get out and about after so long of being restricted.  We all pray that this can continue, 
looking forwards to the next academic year. 
Our drama production, óPirates of the Curry Beanô, is selling very quickly so, if you still want tickets, act quickly 
to avoid disappointment.  Have a lovely weekend and week ahead! 
ñAnd the child grew and became strong; He was full of wisdom and Godôs blessings were upon Him.ò (Luke 2:40) 

 

 

 
A huge thank you to everyone from our 

Childwall school family who has sponsored 
our team for this event. Wendy Mason, Lynn 

Duckworth, Andrea Graham and Julie 
Belton (Mrs Masonôs sister) will, we hope, 

walk 21 miles next Saturday 2nd July, 
walking from Anfield, to Goodison Park, to 
Marine FC, Crosby, to Aintree Racecourse, 
to AXA Training Ground, Kirkby, then back 

to Anfield ï ouch! 
If you would like to donate for this 

fundraising event for Hillsborough Survivors 
Support Alliance, please use the link or QR 

code below: 
https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/me
rseysidesportstourhsa?utm_term=53aRVNX
9Y 
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EYFS 
 
This week, the EYFS children have enjoyed a lovely week filled with lots of learning, fun and 
sunshine! Our learning has been centred around the wonderful story of 'Zog' by Julia Donaldson. 
After reading the story, we talked about the purpose of 'speech bubbles' and how they are used. 
The children really impressed their teachers by writing speech bubbles for the character 'Zog' in 
the story. Some children were then inspired to write their own speech bubbles during continuous 
provision; we were delighted to see how the children were applying their phonic knowledge to help 
them write and we were really pleased to see how many children even remembered to include a 
capital letter at the beginning of their sentence, finger spaces between their words and a full stop 
at the end! As well as practising their writing skills, the children have also been learning about 
Florence Nightingale and how hospitals were very different in the past during Florence 
Nightingale's lifetime. Of course, we couldn't forget about our daily phonics and guided reading 
sessions and plenty of time enjoying outdoor provision in the sunshine!  
 

 



 

Year 1 
Year 1 had a fantastic start to the week; they spent the day at Martin Mere. The Year 1 children 
were very excited and couldnôt wait to get on the bus. When the children got to Martin Mere, they 
wasted no time getting involved in the activities and seeing all of the wonderful things Martin Mere 
has to offer. From seeing ducks to flamingoes to very cute otters, the trip to Martin Mere was a 
huge success! The Year 1 teachers are very proud of the Year 1 children and their excellent 
behaviour - they really are superstars!  

 
 



 

Year 2 
Year 2 have enjoyed participating in the óSpirited Artsô award this week. We have been learning all 
about the Creation Story and how we are stewards of the Earth. We have loved making and 
painting a papier-mâché of the world, sun and moon. Both classes also created mini globes; we 
talked about what we are grateful for in our wonderful world and how we can look after and protect 
it. The children wrote lovely pledges and Bible quotes on the back to show their commitment to 
helping the Earth. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


